
As one of the city measures against novel coronavirus infections, Hirakata City Hall will give 

free advices to companies and shops in Hirakata. When the details of the project are decided 

(roughly in the end of October), we will inform you about them through our official website 

and other information media. 

 

Hello. I’m FUSHIMI Takashi, Mayor of Hirakata City. 

We are thinking that, in this project, city staff directly visit business owners to give free advices 

about how to prevent infectious diseases. Furthermore, we will help to expand their takeout 

and delivery businesses, and provide various information on support schemes. 

 

In October, we are planning to give all citizens of Hirakata city vouchers named “Hirakata 

Support Voucher for Shops and Restaurants Taking Anti-Coronavirus Actions”. The vouchers 

are available at shops and restaurants that are displaying a sticker of the city voucher. 

 

If many shops and restaurants join in our anti-coronavirus policies, the citizens of Hirakata 

can safely go to eat or shopping with the vouchers. 

 

By balancing anti-infectious measures and socio-economic activities, I would like to win this 

daunting situation with all of you. 

 

We can overcome it. Move forward beyond COVID-19! 

 

FUSHIMI Takashi 

Mayor of Hirakata City 

September 23rd 2020 


